LS5796 Released Document No. 163

Ian Herps

From: Ian Herps

Sent: Tuesday, 10 May 2016 10:33 AM
To: Doug Orr; Warwick Austin

Cc: James Carroll; Milan Kuban; Lynette London

Subject: FW: Prisoner Voting at the 2016 Federal Election [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Attachments: img-510093725-0001.pdf

For-Official-Use-Only

Good morning, all

Re: prisoner voting in the ACT.

The attached letter was emailed today to ACT Corrective Services

FYI.

lan

lan Herps | Enrolment Officer NSW State Office | NSW State Office Australian Electoral Commission T: (02) 9375 6308 | F: (02) 6215 9912



Make sure you're enrolled to vote. Visit www.aec.gov.au

For-Official-Use-Only

From: lan Herps

Sent: Tuesday, 10 May 2016 10:25 AM

To: 'bernadette.mitcherson@act.gov.au' <bernadette.mitcherson@act.gov.au>
Subject: Prisoner Voting at the 2016 Federal Election [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only

Dear Ms Mitcherson

Please find attached a letter from Mr Doug Orr, Australian Electoral Officer and State Manager for NSW, regarding prisoner voting options for prisoners for the 2016 Federal Election.

The original will be forwarded to you in today's post.

Regards

Ian Herps

Ian Herps | Enrolment Officer

NSW State Office | NSW State Office Australian Electoral Commission T: (02)-9375 6308 | F: (02) 6215 9912

